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o i CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE

Bronfman Demolition

June 8, 2018

This correspondence provides a notification of Bronfman Science Center demolition work.

Projected Dates for Activity: June — Fall 2018
Work Activities:

Bronfman Science Center and adjacent parking lot have been taken out of service. Access to these facilities is
now restricted and bridge and tunnel circulation between Bronfman and Thompson Biology Labs has been
closed.

Monday June 11 site mobilization will commence for demolition of Bronfman. Construction fencing will begin
arriving to secure the construction site perimeter and demolition activities will start shortly thereafter.

Impact Areas:
Primary: Bronfman Science Center
Secondary: Clark Hall and Thompson Biology Labs

There will be moderate to loud noise within and around Bronfman associated with demolition and excavation
activities. Pedestrian circulation around Bronfman will be restricted and rerouted. Construction vehicles will
be entering and existing the construction zone via Hoxsey Street entrances, therefore caution should be used
when in the vicinity.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Diana Randall, RA, LEED AP
Senior Project Manager
Williams College
(413) 597-4242
dir3@williams.edu




